
NORTHERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT
EXTRA & CO-CURRICULAR
COMMITTEE MEETING
Monday, October 2, 2023

Immediately Following Finance Committee Meeting
Administration Office Board Room

Committee Members Remaining Meeting Dates

x Natalie Snyder -
Chairperson

x Matthew Link x Eric Hill

x Robert Kern -
Co-Chairperson

Tania Stoker Gene Marks

Chad Christman Todd Breiner x Sherri Molitoris

x Robin Distler x Greg Derr Scott Pyne

x Gary Fedorcha Michele Dotta James Schnyderite

x Rhonda Frantz Nichole Fink Michael Strohl

x Mathias Green Bryan Geist x Lori Bali

Gale Husack x David Hauser Tim Weaber

Donna Kulp

Also in Attendance: Mr. Williams, Mrs. Williams

AGENDA
● Update on Concession Stand Cashless Payment Option

○ Credit cards to purchase food and drinks were used for the first time on Friday,
September 8, 2023, at our first home football game.

○ Mr. Steven Haas, who set up the Square Ipad and account for purchases was on
hand at the first football game to handle any questions.

○ We have dedicated one line for credit card sales for all of our contests in the
stadium.

○ Currently, we have about $1 credit card spent on food compared to $10 cash
spent.

○ Our plan moving forward is to continue to monitor the likelihood of increased
credit card sales. If credit card sales increase we will expand to a second line
and possibly an entire window.

● Process for Selection of Athletic Award Night Dates

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dDL6aZ1311HKkeF-tGFOWeaq-oCQ4OklTSXgPXXmCm0/edit?usp=sharing


● Infiltration Testing occurred on September 27-28th
○ Preliminary results from ELA Sport indicate the infiltration rates were better than

expected.
○ Decent infiltration rates were found 2 feet below the existing basin bottom.
○ ELA Sport indicated this is the best-case scenario as it will only require some

more dirt to be removed from the bottom of the existing pond. If needed the pond
could be expanded towards the east where good infiltration rates were
discovered during testing.

○ The next step is for the ELA Sport to meet with the Conservation Office in the
near future.

Final ECC Committee Meeting for 2023
(Committee Meetings for 2024 will be determined at the Reorganization Meeting of the School

Board in December.)


